
 

This is to inform the general public that “Himalayan University Arunachal 

Pradesh” have no concern/connection with the Himalayan Garhwal University 

now known as Maharaja Agrasen Himalayan Garhwal University.  

 

Himalayan Garhwal University has changed its name in compliance of order 

dated 20.09.2019 passed by Hon’ble District Judge, West Division, Yupia, 

Pupmpare (A.P) in Trade Mark Suit No. 01/19 titled as “Himalayan University 

Vs Himalayan Garhwal University”.  The official website of Himalayan 

University, is www.Himalayanuniversity.com and it is the only website 

maintained by the University.  

 

Students, parents and public in large have advised to be conscious before 

taking admission. The University is not responsible for certificates issued by 

said Himalayan Garhwal University. 

 


